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RE: Corpus Christi International Airport SCASDP Grant Application 

Dear Ms. Chapman: 

On behalf of Texas A&M University-Corpus Christi, I write in support of the application of Corpus 

Christi International Airport (CCIA) for a Small Community Air Service Development Program 

(SCASDP) grant. We believe that the proposed grant will provide our University with opportunities for 

expansion and greater appeal, including attracting and retaining top researchers, faculty, staff, and 

students that will continue to benefit our Coastal Bend for years to come. 

CCIA is the most convenient airport for Corpus Christi and the greater Coastal Bend region, but the 

limited nonstop flight service and high fares relative to competing airports have caused many 

inconveniences when travelling. These limitations restrict incoming travel for prospective hires, and it 

also restricts outgoing travel for our current researchers and students to attend conferences and trainings.  

The proposed grant, which would support a revenue guarantee and marketing campaign for new nonstop 

service to Denver International Airport (DEN), would significantly enhance our University’s ability to 

bring the best and brightest minds to our community, in turn investing in the growth of our economy 

and quality of place. TAMU-CC currently provides a total economic benefit of $590 million annually to 

the Coastal Bend, and changes like these afford us the opportunity to continue our Islander Impact.  

Thank you in advance for your consideration of CCIA’s SCASDP grant application. Please feel free to 

contact me if you have any questions or need any additional information. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jaime N. Barrera  

Vice President of Institutional Advancement 

Texas A&M University-Corpus Christi 


